From: William Sumner [mailto:wsumner@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Friday, November 07, 2014 2:35 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Fw: Approval for ILEAD program 10/27-30, 2014

​

Dear Mr. Berlin, 

​​I traveled to Springfield IL for training on the following date:

October 27-30, 2014

The State of Illinois will be provided room and board.  Consequently on my travel request form the Third Party Travel check box was checked. 

This letter was requested by you after my trip.

Thank you for the promptness and courtesy you've shown us during this project!

 Will

 

William M. Sumner, Art Librarian
Chicago Public Library

